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I’m strongly opposed to this legislative concept. If this becomes law it’s only disarming the law abiding Oregonians.
It will do absolutely nothing but make citizens easier prey for the criminal. Making a person

Liable two years after selling a gun with a lock is insane. Is the buyer not to unlock the gun for two years? What
kind of thinking is this??

Also why are you considering such volatile legislation in a short session?
Thank You

Dan Drayton
OTIS
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